
 

 

THE FUTURE OF OUR VILLAGE 

Important meetings for 
Westbourne* residents 

 

 

 
 

 What makes Westbourne a good place to live or work? 

 What features of the village do we want to protect? 

 What pressures affect our area? 

 How can we have a voice and a vision for the future? 

 
Find out more about how we can create a neighbourhood plan, 

which would help preserve and enhance the features which make 
Westbourne special. It would be a legal document which district and 

county councils would take note of when planning development. 
 

*including the hamlets of Aldsworth and Woodmancote. 

 
 



 

ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY 
 Thursday 25 April, 7pm at the Baptist 

Church, North Street, Westbourne 
 

Guest speakers: 
 

 Tracey Flitcroft and Sue Payne, planning officers from 
Chichester District Council, on preparing a neighbourhood plan 

 

 Barry Jackson, chairman of Boxgrove Parish Council, sharing 
first-hand experience of preparing a neighbourhood plan 

 
 

 
 

MEETING TO DISCUSS PRODUCING 
A NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

Thursday 2 May, 7.30pm at the Baptist 
Church, North Street, Westbourne 

 
Please come along to this public meeting and get involved in this vital 
project for the future of Westbourne. 

 


